
Citi Bank Visit 
 

 

On the 29th June, five Year 9 Woodford students had the  opportunity to visit one of the 

world’s leading financial companies Citi Bank at their headquarters  in Canary Wharf. 

Citi provide services in over 101 countries globally and the whole trip was a huge 

privilege. 

Accompanied by Mr Mawani, we five set off from Woodford station in the morning and 

when we arrived in the Docklands, we were greeted by an impressive array of sky 

scraping buildings- the glass windows glimmering in the gorgeous sunshine.  

The day consisted of group bonding tasks, speed networking with the professionals, 

introspective portfolio building activities, debates, and a presentation on different 

sectors of a bank- all supported by the helpful and knowledgable volunteers at Citi. It 

gave us all a whole new perspective on the financial world and changed all our ideas 

about what it would be like to work in a 

similar field, and I feel we all 

benefitted hugely. 

Our most genuine thanks to Ms 

Athman (Head of KS3) for organising 

the visit. 

 

Shreya Banerjee 


